
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/27/2015 5:06:17 PM
Subject:

Good afternoon! I was just going to give you a heads up that DMV has an RFP out (2/28 deadline) to 
add facial recognition to the SCDMV system. A local Greenville company, DataWorks, is probably the 
only US owned company that will bid. They already do this for other states. They were started here 
and have 50 employees. Great chance to showcase them - locally owned technology company -(they 
have been and are still making a killing) if they get the bid. Have a great weekend and
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